STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27289 / H0423

This bill is the result of the recommendations made in the report on the 2019 Licensing Freedom Act Executive
Order. The amendments will remove the registration requirements and references to the Bureau of Occupational
Licenses, while leaving in place protections for student athletes and Idaho's education institutions.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to the General Fund, because this agency operates solely on dedicated funds. There is no
impact to the Bureau of Occupational Licenses dedicated fund since the proposed legislation will remove the
administrative duties performed by the Bureau.

Contact:
Kelley Packer
Bureau of Occupational Licenses
(208) 334-3233

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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